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The Community Affairs Committee continues to focus on creating constructive ways in which the industry
can interact with the community from a proactive posture. Networking and bringing awareness of each
company’s community engagement projects is still a significant value add for those on the committee and we
are progressing the following items as PBPA-branded external engagements:

1. PBPA Talks: Next talk series to be delivered by I-20 Wildlife Preserve. Content on playa lakes and their
important role in recharging the Ogallala aquifer. Talks to take place in Midland, Andrews and Stanton in
November that will focus on oil and gas company stewardship.

2. Fact Sheets: Eddy and Lea county drafts have been developed with another wave of sheets being assigned
(Reeves, Midland, Howard, Martin, etc.). Various members have agreed to sponsor and develop fact sheets.
Audience: external parties wishing to talk about the contribution of oil and gas in their respective county.

3. Talking Points: currently developing content, format and additional topics within committee. Audience:
External stake holders who want to speak intelligently on specific topics (e.g., hydraulic fracturing).



